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6.5.22 

 
Dear parents/carers 

Dates and News 
 

Starting this term it is great to see a return to normality with teachers booking trips and events planned 
throughout the term which will enable us to continue to ‘reach for the stars’. There are a few dates for 
your diary and a few updates on the school to share. 
 
Firstly, a thank you to the PTFA for their work over Easter in arranging fun events for the children of the 
village. I really enjoyed bringing my family to the Easter Sunday Easter Egg Hunt, thank you to everyone 
involved. 
 
I also need to warn everyone that the governors agreed to a rise in meal costs for September 2022 in order 
for all meals across the Federation to be in line and deal with rising costs. The meal cost from September 
will therefore be £2.30. 
 
Dates for the coming term so far (I will update as further events arise): 
 
w/c 9.5.22: Key Stage 2 National SATs week. (Year 6 will be doing their best at these over the week). 
May 2022 Key Stage 1 National SATs, taking place in class before the end of May. 
25.5.22 Key Stage 1 Dental Presentation in school. 
26.5.22: Well-Being Day across School. Activities and guests planned in mixed age groups. 
w/c 6.6.22:  Phonics Screening Check for Year 1 pupils this week with their teacher. 
6.6.22-24.6.22 Year 4 Multiplications Check – national test. 
7.6.22:  Platinum Jubilee Tea party in school. Parents invited to picnic with us from 2pm. Everyone 

can dress up for the day in royal /fancy (50s) clothing or red, white and blue. Children will 
organise games and some food but if donations of cakes came in that would be great. 
Parents could also bring in their own picnic items. 

9.6.22:  Whole School Photographs 
13.6.22: Key Stage 2 Chester Roman Trip 
28.6.22:  Proposed Sports Afternoon – parents welcome. Poor weather alternative: 14.7.22 
1.7.22:  Annual School Reports out to parents 
4.7.22 and 5.7.22: Grove Move up Day for Year 6 
4.7.22:  Move up afternoon in school. Reception pupils invited into Class 1 and parents are invited to 

come and meet the teacher afterwards. 
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6.7.22: Open Afternoon for parents in school 1:30pm-5pm (Discuss reports and celebrate work with 
your children in school time or after) 

19.7.22: Last Day of the Summer term.  
 
Other leavers’ events are yet to be agreed but will be sent out as soon as they are. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns at any time please do not hesitate to call school and arrange a meeting 
or stop me and ask on the gate when I am there. I do go between the two schools and the days in 
Cheswardine vary but I am always (barring uncontrollable incidences) there on a Friday morning. Staff are 
always keen to resolve any problems for your child or in general and are always very approachable if 
needed. Please do not hesitate to come to the office or phone to arrange a meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

REWilliams 
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
 
 


